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December 2020
Dear  

As you know, this has been a difficult year for us, with the passing of Dick.  He started “Nickels for Charity” over 20 years ago and he has been able to make weekly donations to the local food pantry “CoNSERN-U” in Rensselaer with your donations.  We did not realize how much time and effort he put towards this from picking up the bottles, sorting them, redeeming them, then shopping for the best deals to get the most out of your donations and delivering those items weekly.  We would like to continue his legacy, so his family has teamed up to continue this wonderful charity.  

Thank you for donating your bottles and cans to “Nickels for Charity”.  This year we redeemed just over $4,000.  Along with food items, we also purchase toilet paper, detergent, and personal hygiene items. In addition to the weekly donations, we purchased socks, school supplies, food items needed to make their Thanksgiving meal complete and kids winter coats for the winter season.


Thank you for your donations and we look forward to seeing you in 2021.
Happy Holidays. 
Your friends from Nickels for Charity,
	    Matt               Karen	           Anne	       Rick	               Cindy	   Dena
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[bookmark: _GoBack]“For I was hungry and you fed me, I was thirsty and you gave me a drink, I was a
	stranger and you welcomed me, I was naked and you gave me clothing, I was sick and
	you cared for me, I was in prison and you visited me.”  Matthew 25:35-36 nrv	
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